



Fambridge Road, Maldon, Essex CM9 6AB
T: FRC - 01621 854681 F: 01621 855913
MRC - 01621 879803

W: www.plume.essex.sch.uk
E: admin@plume.essex.sch.uk

SLN/GHA

7 November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Mountfitchet Castle Trip

Mrs Rattenbury and I would like you to be aware of just how impressed we were with the whole of Year 7 throughout their trip to Mountfitchet Castle on Friday. The students behaved in an impeccable manner throughout the day and responded superbly to guidance from their teachers and support staff.

This was further echoed by the castle staff who also commented on how polite and well-behaved our students were. As such, every student was given a 'merit award' by the castle, which thanked them for being outstanding ambassadors of the academy, respecting the animals within the castle grounds and for treating the castle and its surroundings with great respect.

In addition, a local primary school was also in attendance and the staff who were with them also highlighted just how well our students conducted themselves around their younger peers. Some members of Year 7 even helped the primary school children to safely handle the chicks that were present in the Norman village section of the castle.

An excellent trip and superb representation of what Plume really is all about by the whole of our Year 7 cohort who we are immensely proud of.

Yours sincerely

Mr S Lane

Assistant Vice Principal – Mill Road Campus























